January 6, 2016
Via First Class Mail

Mr. James E. Wilcox
TDCJ] #1076337
Hodge Unit

379 FM 2972

Rusk, Texas 75785

Re:  Texas Forensic Science Commission (“FSC”) File No. 1111.15.09
Dear Mr. Wilcox:

At its October 2, 2015 meeting, the FSC voted unanimously to dismiss your
complaint for failure to state an allegation of professional negligence or misconduct
relative to a forensic analysis against an accredited laboratory. However, the DNA
testing in your case involves a mixture interpretation and may fall under our DNA
mixture statewide case review. The purpose of this review is to ensure that proper
DNA mixture protocols were utilized when interpreting test results in Texas
criminal cases.

Bob Wicoff, Chief of the Appellate Division of the Harris County Public
Defender’s Office, is currently heading up the FSC's DNA mixture statewide case
review. The FSC will forward your case to Mr. Wicoff for review to evaluate the DNA
analysis.

Mr. Wicoff will be in contact with you once he receives and reviews your case
documents. In an effort to expedite the process, we will transfer your file

electronically to Mr. Wicoff.

Please feel free to contact us if we may be of any additional assistance to you.
Thank you.

Sincerely,

Nick Vilbas
Assistant General Counsel






